## TOWNSHIP OF WEST LINCOLN

To whom is may concern,

We are writing this letter to further communicate our purpose for the boundary adjustment.

We would like to expand our property by half an acre in order to build a shop/garage.

We also have the desire to build an addition onto our house in the future and having the the extra half acre will allow us the space to do so.

We appreciate the time reviewing our application and hope to hear back soon.

Sincerely,

Nick de Jonge 905 870 8399 Nickandtaylordejonge@gmail.com